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PSW MONIKA LOGWINIUK  BR INGS HOME
PRESTIGIOUS PROVINCIAL AWARD
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RECORD BREAKING HIKE FOR HOSPICE SUCCESS

Sometimes  we  need  someone  to  simply  be  there. Not to necessarily fix anything, 
or to do  anything  in particular, but to help us feel supported and cared about. 
Personal Support Worker (PSW) Monika Logwiniuk is that person, and has been 
awarded the Frances Montgomery Personal Support Worker Hospice Palliative Care 
Award for excellence in hospice palliative care.  

This  award acknowledges the invaluable contribution of Personal Support Workers 
in providing excellent care for the dying, support for families and loved ones, and 
helping to move quality hospice palliative care forward in Ontario.

 “Monika provides comfort and enhances quality of life. When families return to 
the Hospice, they always ask for Monika”

Mary Keeber, RN, Palliative Service Manager

Monika has worked as a Regulated Personal Support Worker with The Dorothy Ley 
Hospice since the residential suites opened in March of 2009.

Monika  has  provided  exemplary comfort  and  quality care to over  800  individuals  at  end  of  life;  caring  for  their  physical, 
emotional, practical, and spiritual needs.  She emanates the vision and values of Hospice Palliative Care and of the Dorothy Ley 
Hospice. Her professionalism, heart, and strength help us to continue a long tradition of providing exemplary, compassionate, end 
of life care for those living with life limiting illness and loss. 

Thank you to our many supporters who came out on Sunday May 3rd for the annual 
Hike for Hospice. Over 350 hikers gathered at the Dorothy Ley Hospice and, in an 
incredible show of community support, helped to raise a record breaking $82,000 for 
exemplary end-of-life care.

Participants  were  encouraged  to  form  teams  and raise  funds  by collecting  pledges. 
One of the top fundraising teams was put together by Kim Cross and her team,  KC 
Froggers, which raised over $8000! Kim’s partner Sue and their son Syd rallied the 
family together and brought more than 25 hikers to join us in supporting the Hospice. 
What a lovely legacy for Kim to leave behind.

A special thank you to our Title Sponsor, Arbor Memorial; their team played an 
invaluable role in helping to plan the day.   Thank you to our Platinum Sponsor Dan 
Finegan of Stonegate Private Counsel, and our Gold Sponsor Medigas.

One hundred percent of the funds raised will go directly to providing ongoing support 
to core programs and services at DLH.

S A V E  T H E  D A T E
Next  year ’ s  HIKE  FOR HOSP ICE

i s  on  Sunday  May 1s t ,  2016 .  Hike Committee (left to right):  Adam McBrain, Cheryl 
Martin, Jack Cooper, Jordan Searls, Melody Courtney, Debbie 
Crawford, Lynda McElhinney, Debbie Fitzsimmons
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What a tremendous day for riding! What started out to be a 
forecast of severe thunderstorms and heavy rain, turned into 
a beautiful day of bright sunshine and open-road. 
The air was fresh and clear in the Caledon hills. At the 40K 
mark we hit the crux of the 100K ride, a steep, unforgiving 
hill. We pressed on and eventually cruised through to the 
finish line. Thanks to our generous supporters we raised 
over 8 thousand dollars for programs and services at the 
Dorothy Ley Hospice.

A special thank you to the DLH Riders and Fundraisers:
Martha De La O Compian, Laura Flores, Phebe Yongao, Dr. 
Amir Haq, Rami Shami, and Melody Courtney

DOWNTOWN ABBEY
THEMED COCKTAIL PARTY

Hosted by
The Singing Lady

Consignment Emporium

781 The Queensway
Toronto, ON M8Z 6A8
on October 1st, 2015.

HEAL ING CYCLE UPCOMING EVENTS

THE HALLOWEEN BED RACE

7TH ANNUAL

October 25, 2015
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For more information and to purchase tickets,
please visit: www.dlhospice.org or call the store at (416) 234-9330

For more information, please visit: www.dlhbedrace.org

Goal for 2015.2016: 

$1.2M

The Dorothy Ley Hospice must secure $1.2 million additional dollars this year to continue 
to provide the essential programs that serve individuals to meet their physical, emotional, 
spiritual and support needs, helping them to live life to the fullest.

Our services are offered at no charge to the individual; however they are not without cost. 
Approximately 60% of the operating funds for our hospice and palliative services are 
covered by funding from the provincial government. In addition, every year we rely on 
income from individuals, corporate sponsors, and foundations to fund the additional 40% of 
our operating expenses. 
 
We are thankful to our Donors, the Mississauga Halton Local Health Integration Network 
(LHIN) and the Government of Ontario who together provide us with the funding needed to 
be able to continue offering these services.

DID  YOU KNOW?

Go Paper les s !  He lp  us  be  env i ronmenta l l y  f r iend ly .  S ign  up  
on l ine  @ www.d lhosp ice .o rg  a t  the  bot tom of  the  home page.

The  Doro thy  Ley  Hosp ice  fos te r s  hope and d ign i ty  th rough exemplary  care ,  
advocacy,  educat ion ,  and research  fo r  ind iv idua l s  l i v ing  w i th  the  cha l lenges  

o f  a  l i fe  l im i t ing  i l l ness  o r  loss .
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